10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWiA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 28 September 1987

Thank you for your letter to the Prime
Minister of 28 September which I am sure
she will be interested to see.

We have now received the note by Richard
Dunn which you mention. I know the Prime
Minister will be grateful to have your ideas
on the problems of controlling trans-frontier
satellite broadcasting.

(D.R. NORGROVE)

Sir Ian Trethowan




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 28 September 1987

Thank you for your letter and note
of 28 September. I am sure the Prime Minister

will be interested to see this.

(D.R. NORGROVE)

Richard Dunn, Esq.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 25 September

Thank you for sending in a note of your
remarks at the Broadcasting Seminar. It
will be useful to have this.

D R NORGROVE

David Graham, Esq.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 25 September 1987

Thank you for your letter of 23 September
to the Prime Minister. I am sure she and
other Ministers concerned will be interested
to know your views on the separate selling
of Channel Four advertising time.

D R NORGROVE

David Wheeler, Esq.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 25 September 1987

Thank you for your letter of 24 September.
I am sure the Prime Minister will be interested
to see it.

D R NORGROVE

Jeremy Isaacs, Esq.




